
Autumn Update – Improving the 
green spaces on your doorstep     

Langdale House

Based on what you told us we have now 
refined the concepts and are pleased to 
share the final designs with you.  

If you would like any additional information 
on these designs please contact us by 
emailing or calling 

     greenspaces@groundwork.org.uk           

     Sandra Hoisz - 0207 278 1514

In June 2019 we invited local residents to share their views on new concept designs 
for local green spaces and gardens at Langdale House. Residents shared their ideas 
on the new concepts and how these green spaces could be improved. 
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Residents asked us to: How we addressed residents’ priorities:

•	Keep this garden contained so it’s good for 
dog walkers and families

•	Make the planting more varied 

•	Retain planting by the flats

•	Provide play opportunities

•	We will renew the railings and improve both 
gates

•	We have added some informal play within the 
landscaping and improved planting

Please see the designs for the spaces around Langdale Green Space. 

If you would like to see all the designs please go to: https://consultations.wearecamden.org/
groundwork/greenspaceimprovements or contact us and we can send you a copy.

What will happen next?  
When will improvements be carried out? 
The construction works are due to start early 2020. We will keep you updated via 
newsletters and posters. 

LANGDALE GARDENS  
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Improvements to Langdale Gardens focus on creating an attractive 
community space for all residents to enjoy, including a variety of colourful 
planting, trees, informal play features, such as a balance beam, play 
boulders and mounds, seating and bins.


